Republic of the Philippines
BOY SCOUTS OF THE PHILIPPINES
National Office

Manila

30 March 2016

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 22 s, 2016

TO . Regional Scout Directors, Council Scout Executives and Officers-In-Charge

SUBJECT : Retention of Local Councils on Scout Registration Fees

In line with the decision of the National Executive Board (NEB) to dissolve the National Fund
For Council Operations (NaFCO) effective January 01, 2016 and confirmed by the National
Council on February 18, 2016, the sharing / retention on Scouts Registration Fee between
Local Councils and the National Office is now Php20.00 - Php30.00. Php20.00 of the
Php30.00 will be for the National Office while the remaining Php 10.00 will be allocated for
WOSM at Php5.00 and Financial Assistance Program (FAP) at Php5.00 respectively. The Local
Council will retain the Php20.00 and remit the remaining Php30.00 to the National Office.

With the implementation of the new sharing scheme for both Scouts and Adults, the Financial
Aid granted by to Council Scout Executives and Officers In Charges ( CSE’s/OIC’s) will no
longer be provided/shouldered by the National Office as the same shall now be taken from and
charged to the Local Council share on the membership fees for both boys and adults.

For information, guidance and compliance of all concerned.

Ofﬁce of the Secretary General
Division Directors/Heads of Offices
Resident Auditors/COA
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